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DIARY DATES 

17th January 9am 
Coffee Morning 
 
18th January 6pm 
Year 6 SATS evening for parents. 
 
29th January 1.30pm 
Family learning event  Y1&2 
7th & 8th February  
Parent Conferences 
 
9th February 6pm 
Valentines Disco 
 
15th February 
Foundation Stage Inspire Event 
19th - 23rd February 
Half Term holiday 
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Happy New Year. 

A very Happy New Year to you all. Hope you have all enjoyed the 

festivities and are now raring to tackle the new year with energy 

and motivation. Welcome back to a new term. There are lots of 

things booked into the calendar for the forthcoming months and all 

of these are posted on the calendar section of the website. Please 

keep up to date as we can get lots of questions about dates and we 

try to keep you informed through newsletters, Facebook, Twitter, 

the website and the text messaging service. 

E-SAFETY - Would you let your child 

talk to a stranger? 
As many children may have had new technological devices 

recently, we would like to continue to support you in 
ensuring that all our stars are kept safe at all times whilst 

online. Our website has lots of information to support 
parents and carers on topical e-safety issues. If you would 
like further guidance we will be holding drop in sessions in 
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Family Learning Event - Year 1 & 2 
  
We are delighted to offer a family session for our Year 1 and 
2 parents on Monday 29th January 1.30pm. This is for any 
family members to come and share in the fun with your 
child in a two hour workshop. The title of the workshop is 
“The Day the Crayons Quit”. We would love to see as many 
people as possible and don’t forget you can earn yourself  £2 
towards your Bank of Star. 

 

Foundation Stage Inspire Event 

 15th February 2-3pm we also welcome our Nursery and reception 

families to spend time with their children at the inspire event for 

this half term’s book of “Dragon Stew”. £2 Bank of Star for any 

children who has a family member attend. 

Coffee Morning 

 As we start the new year we would like to start up again our coffee mornings. This is open to all families and 

friends and is an opportunity to meet up and have a drink and a chat. Mrs Lewis the Assistant Head teacher 

and Year 2 class teacher leads this. We would love to see as many faces as possible. Bank of Star 50p credit 

available. First one is Wednesday 17th January 9am in the Well Being centre. 

SAFEGUARDING 

If you have concerns about a child 

please let our Designated Leads know. 

Designated Lead– Miss Broomhall 

Deputy Designated Lead– Miss Broadhurst 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhillingdonsab.org.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fthemes%2Fhillingdon-sab%2Fassets%2Fimages%2Flogos%2Flogo-hillingdon-safeguarding-adults-board-small.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fhillingdonsab.org.uk%2F&docid=vTpvTAYYv


 

 


